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May 03, 2016 

 

Joe H. Thomeczek 

Bent County Ready Mix 

P.O. Box 387 

Las Animas, CO 81054 

 

Re: Notice of Continuance of Enforcement Hearing; Thomeczek Pit; Bent County Ready Mix; 

Permit No. M-1995-007 

 

Mr. Thomeczek: 

 

On March 25, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) notified you that the Mined 

Land Reclamation Board (Board) would hold an Enforcement Hearing for the Thomeczek Pit, Permit No. M-

1995-007 at the April 27-28, 2016 Board meeting. The Board has continued the Enforcement Hearing to the 

next available Board meeting. 

 

Therefore, the Enforcement Hearing has been scheduled for the May 25-26, 2016 Board meeting. The 

meeting will be held at 1313 Sherman Street, Room 318, Denver, Colorado, beginning at 9:00 a.m. on May 

25, 2016 or as soon thereafter as the matter can be considered.  

 

The Board’s agenda may not be finalized until the week of the Board meeting. Therefore, we recommend 

you contact the Board’s Secretary, Johnie Abad by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8136 or by email at 

Johnie.a.abad@state.co.us on Monday, May 23, 2016 to confirm the specific date for the hearing. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Calvin Feik 

 Bent County 

 P.O. Box 350 

 Las Animas, CO 81054 

  

 Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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